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 Thursday 24th September 2020 

Revised Arrival and Dismissal Times 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you for your support during our staggered arrival and dismissal times so far this term.  

As part of our continual review of all COVID-19 restrictions and processes, we have evaluated the arrival and 

dismissal elements of the school day.  

From Monday 28th September 2020, the staggered arrival and dismissal times will be as follows: 

Year Group Arrival  Dismissal  

Pre-School, Reception & Year 1 8:35 2:50 

Years 2, 5 & 6 8:35 2:50 

Years 3 & 4 8:45 2:55 

 

In the morning, the gates will close at 8:50am and in the afternoon they will close at 3:05pm. No changes have been 

made to your drop of and collection points.  

I’d like to remind parents and carers that it is absolutely integral to maintain social distancing between yourself and 

the next parent/carer. When entering the playground, please remain in a socially-distanced line and avoid, 

wherever possible, doubling up or crowding into the space. I thank you for your support in this, to keep our school 

community as safe as possible. If you wish to wear a mask whilst dropping off or collecting children, you are most 

welcome to do so.  

All staff and pupils at school are continually praying for the safety of our community during these uncertain times, 

however, should children be absent from school in relation to COVID-19 (e.g. self-isolating), then, if they are well 

enough to work, their teacher will upload learning to Purple Mash each day that will reflect the learning being 

delivered in class. Children can find this work in the “2do” section of Purple Mash. Should you need any support 

with this please contact the class teacher (email sent 21.9.2020) or email: admin@st-mary-bh.dudley.sch.uk.  

 

Thank you again for your continued support.  

 

Take care, 

 

Mrs I. Borriello 

Head of School 

http://www.st-mary-bh.dudley.sch.uk/


 
  


